
27th October 2024 – Last Sunday after Trinity & Bible Sunday 

Services this Sunday; 10.30am Marown Morning Praise marking Bible Sunday 

& 6.30pm Baldwin CW HC 

Services next Sunday 3rd November; 10.30am Marown BCP MP with SUMT guests 

& 6.30pm Baldwin All Soul’s Service* 

 

Important notices 

*our annual All Soul’s Service will be next Sunday.  All are invited to attend this quiet and 

reflective service.  If you would like the name of a deceased loved one to be read out during 

the service please contact Canon Janice. 

 

*there will be a Christmas Coffee Morning in Marown Church on 16th November 10.30am-

12noon, offers of help and donations of raffle prizes will be greatly appreciated.  

 
Coming up……  

* Sunday 27th October & 3rd November our local Mothers’ Union Branch will be selling MU 

Christmas cards and other goodies after our morning service.  Please bring cash so you can 

buy some of their wonderful items. 

 

*Wednesday 30th October there will be a children’s craft afternoon in Marown Church from 

2-3.30pm, all welcome, refreshments will be available, there is no charge but donations will 

be gratefully received.  Contact nancy Clague for more details on 07624 497747 

 

*There will be a Fair-Trade Sale at the Cooill Methodist Chapel Hall Thurs 31st October – Sat 

2nd November 10am – 6.30pm for the sale of Fairtrade and Sustainably sourced Items, plus 

simple lunches served from 12 to 2 pm daily as well as refreshments served during the day 

for a donation.  

 

*Monday 11th November the PCC meet again 7pm in Marown Church south transept. 



*Disaster Emergency Committee Middle East Humanitarian Appeal: As a result of the 

ongoing war 2.9 million people in Gaza and Lebanon have been displaced & almost the 

entire population of Gaza are facing extreme food shortages. The membership charities of 

the DEC have been providing lifesaving aid in Gaza, Lebanon & the West Bank over the past 

year but they now urgently need more funds.  

To donate online see: https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/middle-east-humanitarianappeal  

 

*Can you help? ‘The Moon’ is coming to the Cathedral from 10th Feb - 2nd March 2025. 

When “The Earth” was in St.Thomas’ it attracted 13,000 visitors & many volunteers from 

across the Island enabled this to be such a success. If you’d like to help please contact 

Rosemary Clarke: rosemary.clarke@googlemail.com 

 

This week we pray…  

*for Bishop Trisha as she prepares to swear the Oaths of Allegiance to His 

Majesty King Charles III and as her enthronement on 16th November in our 

cathedral approaches. 

 

*for Scripture Union Ministries Team as they bring faith within reach of youngsters across 

our island and visit Marown Church next Sunday. 

 

*for everyone enjoying the half term break & remember those juggling full time work with 

child minding, and those who are financially struggling.  

 

*for all who are bereaved and give thanks for those whom we love but see no more in this 

earthly life.  RIP Bhurita Jones 

 

Our parish website can be found at; http://marownchurch.com 

And you can also find us on Facebook 

mailto:rosemary.clarke@googlemail.com
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